Dear Sir/Madam,
 
I am writing to you today to apply for the summer internship programme as advertised on your website. I am currently a second year Graduate Entry LLB student at the University of Limerick.I have a 2:2 Bachelors of Arts degree in Legal Studies and History. I decided to take a year out after completing my degree to work in a pharmaceutical company which specializes in spirometry. This year out was to figure out what career path I wanted to go down. I decided on the legal route and I am currently really enjoying the LLB programme here in U.L. I recently completed a two week internship in Leahy and Partners in Limerick City which reaffirmed my desire to work within the legal sector. My current QCA is 3.16 which leaves me on course for a 2:1 degree or hopefully higher. I have a specific interest in commercial law and I wish to sit four or five of the FE1 examinations in October 2017.
[bookmark: _GoBack]As Irish Law Firm of the year 2016 Byrne Wallace was top of my list of applications and it would be fantastic to be able to work and learn there if I am successful in my application. Your diverse range of services from Brexit to Consumer Law, and a firm which embraces modern technology is an environment I would love to immerse myself in. I am a fast learner and a hard worker and I feel I would be a good fit within your firm. My e-mail address is jackfmcgrath@gmail.com and my mobile number is 0851301482. I would be available to work anytime after the 15th of May. I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours Sincerely,
Jack McGrath
 

